Design and Access statement.
Dear Camden Planning

We are proposing to convert the newsagent at 56 Belsize Lane into a veterinary surgery.  We will leave the majority of the retail section of the existing shop as retail together with the reception area for the surgery. We will be adding a consultation room to the rear of the ground floor  which will be 3.3 x 2.2 m in size.

We will have a large pet retail section to the majority of the ground floor.

The basement, which is at present a storage area will be converted into a veterinary surgery. There will only be day patients. All animals that need care at night will be transferred to a 24hr Vet Hospital.

We run 20 veterinary surgeries based in North London and around Cambridge. We understand how to manage clinical waste and all other waste products from a veterinary surgery. We have marked one room for storage of all waste which will be collected as often as required by a specialist veterinary waste management company. We also know that veterinary surgeries are not noisy environments and we will not be of any nuisance whatsoever to the neighbours. In any case, no pets will be left on  the premises after hours.

The retail shop will be open from 8.30am to 7pm. Veterinary consultations will be by appointment through the day. The site will be operational from 8.30am to 7pm daily.

At present the shop is a newsagent, a business which is now struggling. The basement is an empty storeroom. The ground floor is retail display with a back room as an office. The only addition we will make to the ground floor is a consulting room , of 7.25square meters to the rear. The rest of the ground floor will be retail and the existing office will remain an office.

The basement will be converted into a modern vet surgery.  The existing toilet will remain  and connected to the same sewage pipes as it is now. The back room in the basement will be a store room for all clinical and other  waste. 
The shop will be designed to be an asset to Belsize Village both internally and externally. We will apply for the exterior in a separate planning application.
If you require any further information, please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Brendan Robinson.

